
Accident snarls traffic near
Cave Rock

Emergency  crews  assess  the
damage Oct. 10 of a vehicle
accident  near  Cave  Rock.
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Traffic was backed up near Cave Rock on Tuesday because of a
vehicle collision.

A  truck  and  Tahoe  Transportation  District  bus  were  in  an
accident on Highway 50 the morning of Oct. 10.

According to the Nevada Highway Patrol, two people received
non-life threatening injuries.

TTD did not respond to an inquiry. It’s not known how much
damage either vehicle sustained or how the collision occurred.

— Lake Tahoe News staff report
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